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Our LCHS JAG students and baseball players lent a
helping hand assisting with commodities and making a

positive impact in our community! 

We are thrilled
to welcome Dr.
Jamie Elliott to

the Falcon
family! He will
assume the role
of principal at
Lake County

High School on
January 20,

2025. 

Thank you to
our school

board members
for their

dedication and
service!

Congratulations
to the Students
of the Month
for November
and December
at MNES! 

We are incredibly proud of this kindergarten student for
mastering all 14 sight words! Congratulations to the winner of

the Third Grade Most Spirited Snowman!

SWAG students combined math skills and
basketball in an engaging lesson led by

Haley Renner from the LC Health
Department.



 The weather got in the way of the LCMS Homecoming
game last week, but students and faculty showed lots

of spirit during dress up days!

Coach Stallings biology students explored osmosis this
week, while Coach Tubbs’s students worked on

mastering their letters. Mrs. Shayna’s kindergarten
students are exploring comparisons by distinguishing
between things that can hop and things that are hot!

LCHS FFA is currently selling detergent. Each
$50 Bucket (liquid) includes a reusable pump
and will do approximately 350 loads. The

PODS are 300 count. Call 731-253-7733 to
place an order.

Our 
students!


